Fitness Center Allergy Sensitivity Notice

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear Valued Member,
We want to ensure that our fitness center is a safe and enjoyable environment for all members.
As part of our commitment to your health and safety, we kindly ask you to inform us of any
allergies or sensitivities you may have.
Please provide us with the following information:

« Type of allergy/sensitivity

o Severity of the reaction

e Any special accommodations needed

Your privacy is important to us, and all information will be kept confidential. This information
will help us tailor our services to best meet your needs.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to serving you!
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Fitness Center Name]

[Contact Information]



